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Environmental Health Consultation Response Officer Nicola Clark                   

Detail: Erection of business units (use class B1 and B8) 

comprising three new 

Flare SRU: 042056 

Address:  Lower Road Longridge Preston Lancashire PR3 
2YY 

 

Application Ref: 3/2019/0666 Case Officer: 
Mr Adam 

Birkett 

Response Ref: 3/2019/0666/ENV/01 Issue Date: 
20 August 

2019 

 

General Comments/Observations  

 

Dear Adam, 

 
I have reviewed the above noted planning application and would advise you that I wish to see a full noise 
impact assessment to assess the impact of the proposed noise sources on the nearest noise sensitive 
premises (to include any dwellings granted planning permission but not yet built).  
 
The noise impact assessment shall be carried out in accordance with the main procedural requirements of 
British Standard 4142:2014 Methods for rating and assessing industrial and commercial sound. An 
assessment of the background (LA90,T) and residual (LAeq,T) noise shall be required to quantify the nature and 
levels of background noise at the nearest noise sensitive premises.  
 
In addition to the above, the assessment shall include the highest evening 19.00-23.00) and night-time (23.00-
07.00) LAmax of the proposed noise sources at the nearest noise sensitive premises. 
 
Please note that any assessment shall be carried out for the most sensitive hours within the time period 
applied for. It is recommended that the methodology for any assessment be submitted to me in writing prior to 
any assessment taking place. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicola  

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 Officer: Nicola Clark                   

 


